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Friday 5th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that you are all still well and have been enjoying the beautiful weather we have had lately. We 

hope you had a restful half term holiday last week and that home learning has gone well this week. We 

have all continued to be really impressed with the work that the children have been doing at home. 

I am sure you will all know that the school is re-opening to children at Owlets, in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 6 from next week and we have been preparing the site and our provision for welcoming groups of 

children back to school. To help prepare those children for next week, we have posted a Coronavirus social 

story on our school website for parents to share with children, should you wish. This might help to re-

assure children about returning to school. I have included the link to the web page below for ease of 

access: 

 

https://www.kingina.somerset.sch.uk/website/coronavirus_social_stories/486640 

 

 

The teachers are all going to be in school teaching groups of children from next week, however home 

learning for children who are not coming to school will continue each week. I look forward to hearing all 

about the children’s continued learning successes. 

Stay safe everyone. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 

 

https://www.kingina.somerset.sch.uk/website/coronavirus_social_stories/486640

